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From: S.C. Selleck
To: Julie Enea; bmora@moraelaw.com
Subject: Statement for the IOC Hearing Info., 9.11.2017
Date: Friday, September 8, 2017 10:27:16 AM


Julie,


I'd like to make the statement that:


As a new member of the women commission I felt like my voice was suppressed and my ideas
thwarted in order to continue the status quo even at the detriment of the commission and its
established goals and rules go compliance.


Best,


Summer C. Selleck
S.C. Selleck Law
150 N. Wiget Lane
Suite 105
Walnut Creek, CA 94598
(925) 899-9130


 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:
Any legal advice expressed in this message is being delivered to you solely for your use in
connection with the matters addressed herein and may not be relied upon by any other person
or entity or used for any other purpose without my prior written consent. This email is
intended solely for use of the individual to whom it is addressed and may contain information
that is privileged, confidential or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If
the reader of this e-mail is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for
delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you
have received this communication in error, please immediately notify me by replying to the
original sender of this e-mail, or by calling me at (925) 899-9130. Thank you.
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